
Boldly Leading Breckenridge

OVERVIEW
The City of Breckenridge intends to submit an 
application for an upcoming TPWD grant 
opportunity. The application would consist of re-
purposing the small pool at Breckenridge City 
Park into a splash pad. 

The grant amounts range from $150,000 to $1.5 
million depending on what fund is utilized. The 
required match ration is 1:1. 

An application deadline is anticipated for 
summer 2024, but the City is currently awaiting 
TPWD to release further details.
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